
From: TERRY VAN AKKEREN
To: Duellman, Janet
Subject: use of rda land
Date: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 3:46:50 PM

Janet,
I was talking to Steve Sokolowski today we would like to have permission to use the empty lot
next to Drift wood resteruant on river front for a fishing tournament. Dates would be June 10
amd 11th. They have held this fishing tournament for over 15 year in that area when Anglers
Ave, was there. there is a dock right there that boat can drive up to, unload cololer and then get
fish weight. there would be no sales of anything only a table with lap top to weigh fish both
days. Any Questons please feel free to contact me AT 920-316-2197

TERRY Van Akkeren
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